
 

 
 
 
 
May 16, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Ashley Matz-Stuk, Facilities Consultant 
RPS GaiaTech 
Email: Ashley.Matz-Stuk@rpsgroup.com  
 
RE: 16-FOIA-117 Noise Info - Downers Grove 

 
Dear Ms. Matz-Stuk: 
 
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq.  
 
On May 2, 2016, we received your request for information on Metra train noise calculations, or any data 
Metra would have on file, regarding noise for the train station and tracks near 1120 Warren Ave. 
Downers Grove (“Request”). 

  
After a diligent search of our records, Metra was unable to locate any records responsive to your request.  
Metra’s Engineering Department has advised that they do not maintain the requested information for 
Downers Grove.  The train line referenced in your request, the BNSF line, is owned and operated by the 
BNSF.  We contacted the BNSF concerning your Request for information; however, they have not 
responded to our inquiry.   
 
You may contact the BNSF directly online line at: http://www.bnsfmedia.com/go/inquiry/7090/. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
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